
 
CAL Cars: 

$200 Referral Policy 

 

CAL Cars is proud to offer a referral program for the friends and family of our customers. The 

referral reward is $200 and may take up to 4 weeks to be received. The individual referred must 

purchase a vehicle from CAL Cars. 

 

People referred must purchase a vehicle within 90 days of receiving the referral. The individual 

referred must mention who referred them, make the referral known prior to their purchase, and 

ask for a specific salesperson affiliated with who referred them.  

 

The individual receiving the reward must be in good account standing and be an individual 

person and of the age of majority in the State/Province or jurisdiction where they are a resident at 

the time of participation. 

 

Ineligible Referrals: A reward cannot be redeemed for referring yourself, spouse, or significant 

other. The referral program is not available for CAL employees. CAL Cars reserves the right to 

void any referral, on in its sole discretion, if CAL Cars finds that you have violated any of the 

policy’s Terms or Conditions. 

 

Companies and employees of CAL Cars or their subsidiaries, affiliates, or promotional agencies, 

including immediate family and household members, are not eligible to earn referrals. 

 

Reward redemption referrals are non-transferable, non-assignable, and cannot be redeemed or 

exchanged for credit, or other merchandise. 

 

Tax: The referral is responsible for any and all tax liabilities associated with the program. Void 

where prohibited: This program is void where prohibited by law. 

 

We reserve the right to change the terms and conditions of the CAL Cars Referral Program at 

any time, without notice, at our sole discretion. We reserve the right to not award a referral or 

disqualify someone from the program if we feel, in our sole discretion, that fraudulent behavior 

or other unethical conduct has occurred. Fraudulent or unethical means of communication, such 

as using fictitious identities, fake e-mails, or scripts is also prohibited and will result in 

termination of your participation in the program. 
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